
 
                                                                                                   

                                                                                
        
 

 

 

“Inspiring a love of lifelong learning” 
 

Headteacher: Mrs N Kelly 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Madar 

Acting Chair of Governors: Mrs S Ford 
Bury Avenue, Hayes, Middlesex, UB4 8LF   T: 020 8845 1707 / 3473   e: office@charvilleacademy.org   www.charvilleacademy.org 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                                   July 2023 

 

 

 

 

RE: AM AND PM NURSERY CLOSURE 

 

We write to advise you that the Nursery will be closed at the beginning of the Autumn Term for 

AM and PM pupils (Wednesday 6th September) until Tuesday 12th September 2023 (inclusive) 

to enable the Nursery staff to hold Nursery home visits for the children starting in the Autumn 

Term 2023.  Nursery will re-open on Wednesday 13th September 2023. 

 

30 Hour pupils will return to school on Wednesday 6th September 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs N Kelly 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 
 

Misc 2017 onwards/nursery closed home visits 
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